Subject: FW: New Premises Licence 21/00294/LAPRE

From: Richard Timberiake_

Sent: 18 April 2021 18:16
To: dcplanning shared <dcplanningshared@chichester.gov.uk>
Subject: New Premises Licence 21/00294/LAPRE

Dear Sirs
We wish to OBJECT to this New Premises Licence for the land north west of Blackdown House, Fernden

Lane, Lurgashall, West Sussex.

We object On the grounds that Fernden Lane is several miles long, a single lane with few passing places,
which is already intolerably and dangerously too busy.

We have lived at Birch Trees, Fernden Lane, GU27 3LA for the past 24 years and over this period the
traffic on our lane appears to have quintupled with huge increases in the last few years, heavily due to
deliveries of on-line shopping and buiding work.

This, to the point that there are often jams and many near accidents.

The lane is no longer safe for walking.

Any commercial venture would exacerbate these problems, especially one involving multiple deliveries
and collections, such as this. The area is totally unsuitable for commercial development.

Please be kind enough to acknowledge

Yours

Mr and Mrs Richard Timberlake

LEGAL DISCLAIMER

Communications on or through Chichester District Council's computer systems may be monitored or
recorded to secure effective system operation and for other lawful purposes.



